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FAMILY FRIENDLY WORKING ARRANGEMENTS SUBMISSION IN RESPONSE 

AM2015/2 

 

1 This submission is made following the Fair Work Commission (‘Commission’) Full 

Bench directions1 of 25 September 2018.  

2 In accordance in the Directions, parties are invited to file submissions in relation to draft 

determinations. 

3 The Pharmacy Guild of Australia (“Guild”) does not oppose the draft determination 

inclusion in the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 (“PIA”). 

4 The Guild is enquiring whether the final determination is required to be reviewed in 

conjunction with the Plain Language Exposure Draft (“PLED”) process before inclusion? 

5 The Guild notes the model Casual Conversion Clause has not been included in the 

current version of the PIA. 

 

Scott Harris 

National Manager, Workplace Relations 
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